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January 2024 
 
Dear supporters, 
 
Since its creation in 1978, the purpose of the Massachusetts Neurologic Association (MNA) has been to 
advance the science and practice of Neurology in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts.  The MNA offers 
educational programs and fosters a sense of community for neurologists. The MNA advocates with 
patients and their representative groups to enhance the understanding and treatment of neurological 
disorders.  
 
You are Invited to support the MNA’s 2024 Annual Meeting to be held on Saturday, April 27th, 2024, at 
the Massachusetts Medical Society (Conference Center in Waltham Woods) in Waltham, MA. We 
anticipate an audience of about 75-100 practicing academic neurologists, residents, medical students, and 
other physicians. The meeting will include MNA’s Annual Poster competition that attracts residents and 
fellows to present their current research. 
 
The meeting will include an exhibition hall located in a separate room, next to the presentations room, 
and there will be time dedicated to the Exhibits. The exhibit fee for this meeting is $2,000 for a 6 ft. display 
table in our exhibit room. Exhibitors are encouraged to attend the educational presentations and are 
cordially invited to join us for lunch.  
 
If you would like to exhibit, please complete the enclosed “Intent to Exhibit Form” and return it with your 
fee no later than Friday, April 12th, 2024. Our federal identification number is 04-2763275 and checks 
should be made to Massachusetts Neurologic Association, 860 Winter Street, Waltham, MA 02451. Online 
payment is available on our website at https://www.massneuro.org/exhibit. 
 
  

We appreciate your interest in the MNA and hope that you will be able to join us at this program. Our 
members rely heavily on your displays to keep abreast of new developments in neurology.  
 

Please contact our Administrator, Miguel Ocque, at 781-434-7314 or mocque@mms.org with any 
questions you may have about this meeting or any future opportunities.  On behalf of the MNA’s 
members, the Board of Directors, and myself – thank you for your interest. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 

Ika Noviawaty 
Ika Noviawaty, MD 

President 
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